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APPROVAL FOR THE RESUMPTION OF TRADING 
 

 

1. INTRODUCTION 

The Board of Directors (the "Board") of Amcorp Global Limited (formerly known as TEE Land Limited) 

(the "Company") refers to the following announcements: 

 

(a) the announcement dated 19 June 2020 made by the Company in relation to the application for 

an extension of time to restore the public float (the "Application for an Extension of Time 

Announcement");  

 

(b) the announcement dated 1 July 2020 made by the Company in relation to the SGX-ST's 

confirmation that it has no objection to an extension of time to 20 October 2020 for the Company 

to restore the public float (the "Grant of an Extension of Time Announcement"); and  

 

(c) the announcement dated 25 September 2020 made by the Company in relation to the entry by 

Amcorp Supreme into two sale and purchase agreements in connection with the restoration of 

public float of the Company (the "Sale and Purchase Agreements Announcement").   

 
All capitalised terms used and not defined in this Announcement shall have the same meanings given 
to them in the Application for an Extension of Time Announcement, the Grant of an Extension of Time 
Announcement and the Sale and Purchase Agreements Announcement. 

 
2. RESUMPTION OF TRADING 

2.1 Further to Amcorp's application to the SGX-ST on 29 September 2020, the SGX-ST has informed the 

Company on 19 October 2020, that it has no objection to the lifting of the suspension of trading in the 

Company's Shares, subject to the Company's compliance with its continuing listing obligations under 

the Listing Manual of the SGX-ST. 

2.2 The Company will make an announcement in due course on the date of commencement of trading in 

the Company's Shares.    

2.3 In the meantime, trading in the Shares of the Company continues to remain suspended. 

Shareholders and potential investors are advised to exercise caution when dealing in the 

securities of the Company. In the event of any doubt as to the actions they should take, they 

should consult their stockbroker, bank manager, solicitor or other professional advisers.  

 

By Order of the Board  
 
 
Ng Tah Wee 
Financial Controller and Company Secretary 
 
19 October 2020 


